
St.	Catherine’s	Parent	Association	

Minutes	from	1//17/17	Meeting	

	

Attendees:		John	Johnson,	Bobbie	Schmidt,	Nick	Comande,	Kim	McCauley,	Amy	Bigna,	Leslie	Hertz,	
Cynde	Summers,	Jenny	Anderson	and	Michele	Cretton	
	
The	meeting	commenced	at	6:30	pm.	
	
1. Review	and	approval	of	minutes	from	the	11/6/16	meeting	with	spelling	correction.	

	
1. Report	from	School	Administration,	John	Johnson	

• Parent	Association	has	agreed	to	sell	the	remaining	spirit	wear	inventory	that	John	ordered.	
• PA	will	host	the	faculty	appreciation	breakfast	to	kick	off	Winter	Formal	week	on	1/23.		

Bobbie	Schmidt	volunteered	to	organize	the	event	and	Michele	Cretton	offered	to	email	
reminders	of	what	everyone	is	bringing.		The	Winter	Formal	week	activities	list	will	be	
posted	in	the	rundown.			

• On	2/3	there	will	be	a	pancake	breakfast	to	close	Catholic	Schools	Week.		Bev	offered	to	
order	the	pancake	batter	if	parents	would	assist	that	day.		Michele	Cretton	will	send	out	a	
sign	up	for	parents	that	can	help	that	morning.	

• John	asked	for	ideas	on	how	to	run	concessions	next	year.		Everyone	liked	the	idea	of	
recruiting	additional	leads	to	be	trained	by	the	DaPra’s.		John	is	seeking	administration’s	
approval	if	the	leads	can	receive	a	waiver	for	their	sports	fee	or	similar	incentive.	
	

1. Old	Business	
• Fall	Social	–		attendance	was	great	but	name	tags	would	be	helpful.	

• Coach	Letsch	Celebration	–PA	managed	the	post-game	social	in	the	cafeteria.		We	need	to	
continue	to	acknowledge	long-term	faculty	and	staff	retirements.	

• Family	Directory	–	The	list	has	been	updated	with	corrections	that	have	been	submitted.		
For	the	2017-18	school	year,	the	SC	IT	department	is	updating	the	iPad	platform,	there	will	
be	an	access	for	the	PA	to	update	contact	information	more	readily.	

	

1. New	Business	

• BWB	4/8	-	The	STLF	trip	is	scheduled	for	the	same	weekend	so	student	volunteers	may	be	
sparse	but	it	has	overlapped	in	the	past.		Cynde	will	coordinate	the	PA	college	care	package.	

• Week	with	a	Purpose	–	Michele	has	set	up	a	meeting	to	discuss	the	plans	with	Fr.	Allen.	

• The	PA	will	spearhead	the	teacher	appreciation	day	in	May.	

• Uniform	Sale	will	be	held	at	the	June	meeting.		Donations	will	be	available	at	the	PREP	day	
and	new	student	picnics	but	not	at	the	sale.	



	

1. Adjournment	

• Meeting	was	adjourned	at	7:25	pm.		The	next	meeting	is	February	8,	2017.	

	
Respectfully	submitted	by	Cynde	Summers.	
	

	


